
 

 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS ON TEMPORARY WATER 
 
 

The Highland Avenue reconstruction project continues, and the temperatures are 
getting colder. Residents on temporary water are asked to assist in the  
prevention of frozen pipes when the temperatures drop below zero degrees 
Celsius overnight. 

 

Residents are asked to run a faucet at a well drained sink in a pencil sized  
continuous stream on nights when the temperature is expected to drop below 
zero degrees Celsius. It takes very little moving water to prevent freezing. 

 
During the day after the weather warms up, the faucet can be turned off. 
Monitor expected temperatures and turn it back on prior to going to sleep if 
temperatures are expected to fall below freezing again overnight. 

 

The contractor is expecting to have all new permanent water services installed 
and temporary lines removed within the next few weeks. At any time, day or 
night, if you experience a frozen water line, please call the contractor Tim Ward 

@ 1-902-309-1502. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Town of Wolfville Water Utility 


